
 

 

 

        30
th

 October, 2015  

 

 

To/ 

The Cathaoirleach & Each Member of 

The Athlone Municipal District: 

 

 

 

 

Dear Cathaoirleach & Members, 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Meeting of the Athlone Municipal District will be held in 

The Council Chamber, Courthouse, Roscommon, on Monday the 9
th

 November, 2015 

at 9.15a.m. to discuss the General Municipal Allocation and Draft Budgetary Plans for 

Municipal Districts 2016. 

 

 

You are hereby requested to attend. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

________________________  

Fíona ní Chuinn, 

Senior Executive Officer 

       

 


